
 
Thanks to our two priests for the ceaseless work they do on behalf of 
our parishes.  Their work includes not only the 3 parishes but also the 

nursing homes, the hospital and the prison.   

 

Candle Intentions                                                  Available dates 

Sanctuary In memory of Mary 
Finn (The Reed family) 

 Oct  20th, 27th Nov 3rd 

Sacred Heart For Sheila & Jim in 
memory of Mary 

Oct  27th, Nov 10th, 17th 

Lady Altar For Sheila & Jim (ST) Oct 27th, Nov 3rd & 10th 
 

Collections                                       Weekly Draw 

15.9.19 
 

£350. 29 
 

£25 15 & 21 S. Varey 

£15 1 & 21 B. Coyne 

£10 6 & 16 Sheila Lillystone 

St. Mary’s Old Girls Reunion 
Saturday 28th Sept from 7pm onwards at St. Patrick’s Church Hall,            

Fairfield Road. Ring Barbara Critchley on 01642 584666 
 

Teas & Coffees available after Wednesday Mass. 
All welcome 
Thanks to everyone who contributes to the 
Tea and Coffee drop in.  The shoppers, the 
servers, washers up and those who bake and 
provide the goodies every week. 
It is a welcome source of fundraising for the 
parish. 

 

Sunday 22nd September 25th  Sunday of the Year 

St. Mary’s, Stockton on Tees 
The Mother Church of Teesside 

2 Major Street, Stockton-on-Tees,  TS18 2DD 
Parish Office Telephone 01642 613933 

Email: stmarystockton@btinternet.com 
parishfamilystockton.org.uk 

 

Parish Priest  Fr. John Cooper Tel 01642 674321 
Assistant Ordinariate Priest Fr. Ian Westby 

Sunday 6.00pm Jack Groves 

Monday 2.30pm Requiem Mass Margaret 
Hunter 

Wednesday 12.00 noon Winifred Lee 

Friday 12.00noon 
 

Mary Finn 

Sunday 6.00pm People of the Parish 

 
 

Baptisms by appointment only following a course of  
instructions.  First requests for Baptism or Marriage to 

Fr. Cooper on 01642 674321 
 

Please continue to pray for the sick and housebound of our parish.  If you 
are aware of anyone in the parish who is sick or housebound and would 
like to receive Holy Communion then please let one of our priests know. 

 

The UTS programme will start again at 7-00 pm on Monday 23rd Sept in            
St Patrick’s church hall.  


